
Montauk PTA

PO Box 1047,
Montauk, NY 11954

Email: montaukpta@outlook.com
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MPS RAISED 
$1387 FOR 
UNICEF
Great job trick-or-treaters... 
Thank you so much 
to those of you who 
participated, with special 
mention of Khazdjanni 
from Kindergarten who 
raised $100, the highest 
individual amount collected.

Sign up to help
the lovely
Ms. Kleinberg at 
the MPS Holiday 
Book Fair!
December 8th-12th, ask 
Ginger at 
the front 
desk for 
details. 

STOP BY THE 
LOST & FOUND 
AT SCHOOL TO 
RETRIEVE LOST 
ITEMS BEFORE THEY 
ARE DONATED!

Christmas
Wreaths

Wreath pick-up is at the 
school Dec. 6th, 11:00 am 
to 1:00 pm. We will have 

extras available for purchase.

Montauk School is collecting 
non-perishable food items 
during the month of 
December. The food will 
go to local families in need 

during the 
holiday 
season.
THANK 
YOU FOR 
YOUR 
SUPPORT

A very sincere 
THANK YOU to 
all the parents who 
provided wonderful 
healthy ‘red’ snacks 
for the entire school 
during Red Ribbon 
Week. We could 
not have done it 
without you!

SAVE THE 
DATES for 
Winter Concerts
Kindergarten to 2nd Grade 
at 1:30 pm December 11th

Grades 5 through 8 at 7:00 
pm December 15th

Grades 3 and 4
WINTER PLAY
December 18th
7:00 pm and 
December 19th at 10:00 am

NEXT PTA MEETING
Wed. December 3rd @ 3:15 pm

Guest Speaker: Brigid Collins
“Demystifying Common Core for Parents”

“Adopt A Family”
‘Tis the season of giving... and if you are in a 
position to help Montauk Public School can 
provide you with a “Wish List” for a local family in 
need this holiday season.
	 If you are unable to provide for an entire family, 
individual donations (gift cards for stores, gas 
stations and movie theaters) are also welcome.
	 For more information call the school 668-
2474 or contact Karen Theiss at ktheiss@
montaukschool.org or Jamie Balsam at jbalsam@
montaukschool.org.

For more information 
check out the PTA link 
on the MPS website!


